
All Brahmin candidates are requested to take advantage of these job 
opportunities 

Disclaimer: 

• Karnataka State Brahmin Development Board does not charge anything from the job seekers. 

• This is published with the sole interest of giving information about the employment 
opportunities available and is not a scheme of the Board. 

 

 

 
 


